
The American Theatre Guild Accessibility Statement  

Digital Accessibility  

The American Theatre Guild is committed to facilitating and improving the digital 
accessibility of our website for all users, including those with disabilities. Our accessibility 
efforts are guided by the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 Level AA 
standards. These guidelines help make web content more accessible for people with a 
wide range of disabilities, including those with visual, auditory, motor, and cognitive 
impairments. 

Our accessibility efforts are ongoing and include regular accessibility audits and testing, 
the implementation of assistive technology compatibility, creating accessible navigation 
with a keyboard-friendly design, alternative text for images and multimedia, captions and 
transcripts for videos, as well as clear and concise content for easy comprehension. 

Disclaimer 

Please be aware that our efforts to maintain accessibility are ongoing. Our team is 
dedicated to monitoring our website and making improvements to meet evolving 
accessibility standards. While we strive to make all content on our website accessible, 
some third-party content or integrations may not fully comply with accessibility standards 
because the range of assistive technology is wide and varied. We encourage users to reach 
out if they encounter any accessibility barriers. We appreciate your understanding. 

Accessibility Contact Information 

If you are a user with a disability, or an individual assisting a user with a disability, and have 
difficulty accessing or navigating our website, or if you wish to offer feedback about how to 
improve our website, please contact us by email or phone. In your message, please provide 
the following: 

• your contact information. 
• a brief description of the problem you encountered, including the type of assistive 
technology you were using when you experienced difficulty, or the feedback you wish to 
provide to The American Theatre Guild. 
 
The American Theatre Guild 
Email: patronservicesrep@americantheatreguild.org 
Phone: 816.421.7500 
Mailing Address: 9001 State Line Rd, Suite 120, Kansas City, MO, 64114 

mailto:patronservicesrep@americantheatreguild.org


 
We will make every reasonable effort to address your concerns and provide the information 
you need in an accessible format. 

Thank you for visiting The American Theatre Guild. Your experience matters to us. 
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